February 15, 2021

Mr. Jon Barrett

Zoning Coordinator

City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services
301 E. Huron Street

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett,

My name is Neal Kesslerand | reside at 808 Third St in Ann Arbor. | live directly across the street from
Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, residents at 809 Third St. It has come to my attention that they are
requesting an “Alterationto a Nonconforming Structure” through the ZBA.

1, along with my wife Suzanne Kessler, want to support their application for this “Alterationto a
Nonconforming Structure” and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction
of the proposed addition to the subject property. In fact, we are in full support of their project and look
forward to them being able to remain in the neighborhood.

Thank you for taking our views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their
request.

Sincerely,

V4

Neal Kessler

808 Third St

Ann Arbor, M{ 48103
734.693.1622
neal.kessler@gmail.com



